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Circular No. -TISB/2023-24/57                                                                    November 02, 2023 
 
Dear Parents, 
Greetings, 
 
Subject: Rescheduling of Diwali Break due to assembly elections in Madhya Pradesh. 
 
 We would like to bring to your attention an important change in our school calendar due 
to the upcoming assembly elections after   Diwali break. 
 
As you may be aware, the assembly elections are scheduled after the originally planned 
Diwali break. In light of this, and in order to ensure the safety and convenience of our 
students and their families, we have decided to extend the Diwali break. 
 
The revised dates for the Diwali break are as follows: 
Saturday, 11th November 2023 to Saturday, 18th November 2023. 
 
 
We understand the importance of the Diwali festival and its significance in our culture. 
This rescheduling will allow our students and their families to fully enjoy this festive period 
without any disruptions caused by the state elections. 
 
We wish you and your families a joyous and safe Diwali celebration. Thank you for your 
continued support and cooperation. 
 
With best regards 
                                       
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Mrs. Vineeta Singh                     

 Principal 
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